
Kenosha County in partnership with the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation is reconstructing the 
intersection of Highway Y (22nd Avenue) and Highway 
A (Seventh Street) in the Village of Somers.

The intersection will be converted from a 4-way stop 
to a single-lane roundabout. Through traffic will be 
detoured during construction. Access to local 
residences and businesses within the project limits will 
be maintained.

Project Construction Period:
March 2023 through

August 2023

� Work is now underway.

� Intersection closure 
begins Wednesday, 
March 22, 2023,
continuing through 
August 2023.

� Posted detour is in 
effect utilizing the 
route in the map to the 
right.

� Utility work and tree 
clearing will occur 
first.

� Reconstruction into 
roundabout will follow 
utility work and tree 
clearing.

� Work schedule is 
weather-dependent and 
is subject to change.
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County Project Contact:

Doug Coeur
Civil Engineer
Phone (262) 653-1859
Douglas.Coeur@kenoshacounty.org

The project team thanks you for your patienceand cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  
www.kenoshacounty.org
/highways
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If you have questions about the 
project during construction, you 
may contact Project Manager 
Doug Coeur at 262-653-1859, or 
Douglas.Coeur@kenoshacounty.org
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